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Denver, CO 80290 

 

 

RE: Colorado Department of Revenue Regulations, 1 CCR 212-1 (Medical Marijuana)  

 

Dear Ms. Maiolo: 

You and I spoke on July 22nd.  We discussed how the Marijuana Enforcement Division 

wanted to make a global change to all of their rules. Specifically, the Division wants to 

remove all references to “MITS” in their rules and replace the references to “Inventory 

Tracking System.”   

The clerical errors have been corrected in the rules and resubmitted to the Secretary of State 

by the agency.  The tracking number is 2014-00864. 

It is my opinion that these changes are non-substantive.  On behalf of the agency, we request 

that changes be made pursuant to subsection 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), C.R.S.  Correcting these 

references will not change the substantive content of the rules, nor will it change their 

effective date.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance.  Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Sincerely, 

 

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

 

/s/Kelly A. Rosenberg 

KELLY A. ROSENBERG 

Assistant Attorney General 

Revenue & Utilities Section 

720-508-6346 

720-508-6038 (FAX) 

Email:  Kelly.rosenberg@state.co.us 

 

 

 

Cc via email: Shannon Pfieffer 

Marijuana Enforcement Division 

Shannon.pfieffer@state.co.us 

   

 

 


